Next Meeting of the Colorado Springs Coin Club February 22, 2011 at 7:00 P.M.

February 22, Meeting - Agenda

- 1. Introduction of guests and new members
- 2. Secretary's report
- Treasurer's report
- 4. Collector's Corner
- 5. Old Business
- 6. New Business
- 7. Intermission break enjoy the coffee and doughnuts
- 8. Monthly Program; A Regular Auction
- 9. Door and Membership prizes
- 10. Adjournment please help replace the tables and chairs

January Meeting

Thirty members and three guests were in attendance at the meeting.

The secretary's report as published in the January newsletter was presented and accepted.

The treasurer report was tabled due to the treasurer being absent.

Business

George M. reviewed the Holiday Party with the great turnout and good food.

Ken H. asked that the club nominate his son Tom for ANA president and J.P. Martin for governor in the upcoming election.

Frank T. showed the membership the first draft of the new Coin Show flier.

Steve I. told of an idea to wrap the Holiday Party prizes so members could be surprised of what they choose and to hurry up the choosing procedure.

The three guests in attendance applied and were accepted into club membership. Welcome Ed H., Charles M. and David R.

Member Health Updates

Frank T. gave an update on Allen N. telling of him being in rehab from a bout of not feeling well because of inactivity. Allen is now doing well and will be out of rehab this week.

Member, John B. had been hospitalized with heart pacemaker problem and after a new pacemaker is now home doing well.

Collector's Corner

Members showing numismatic items were: James N., Terry C., David J., Jim G., Ed H., Mark E., Chuck M., Charles M., Paul G., David C., Ernie M., Ken H. and George M.

Door Prize

Door prize winners for the month were: George Mi., David C., Terry C., Steve I., James N., Bob C., Paul G., Charles M., Jim G., Marshall D. and Frank K.

Membership Prize

Terry C. was the recipient of the 1913-D Barber Half.

Volunteer Prize

Ernie M. was the volunteer winner of the two German five mark pieces.

Auction Material

Material, ancient and medieval coins sent from Bob H. were auctioned at the January meeting. Of the fifteen lots offered five were sold.

Dues Due

At the January meeting I started collecting our 2011 dues of \$2.00 - individual and \$3.00 - family. As always, if you have joined within the last three months, you are already paid up for the coming year.

ANA's Web Space Page

Terry C. told of the Numismatic Society's and Coin Club's web site joining the ANA's web space page.

Our new website can be viewed at (cscc.anaclubs.org) He asked the membership for any ideas for adding information, articles, art work and newsletters to the site.

YN Giveaway Box

As we do every year, for the next few months, before our Coin Show, we will be asking members to donate foreign coins, tokens and other collectables to our "Young Numismatist Giveaway Box"

Coin Show Exhibits

Please start thinking about a numismatic subject for your coin show exhibit. The Exhibit sign-up form is in clubs web space page.

Numismatic awards will be given for participating with the exhibits and great winning awards for category winners.

Coin Show Volunteers

To be eligible for our monthly volunteer drawings at both clubs we ask for two hours of help during set-up and/or take-down and two hours of being a greeter at the registration table during the show. A volunteer sign-up schedule for the registration table greeters will be passed around at this meeting.

Weather Warnings

As we get into the season of questionable weather conditions for our regular meeting dates, please use good judgment if you are not notified of a cancellation during bad weather. I would try to notify all regular members by E-mail or telephone, ahead of time, but if in doubt, my number is in the book. We don't want any members risking their life to attend a Club meeting.

George Mountford Secretary